
 

 

 

 
 

 

March Newsletter 2024 

 

 

 

Dear Parents,  

 

We had some amazing weather this month, hopefully spring will stick around! 

Here is a look out our themes this month: 

 

5 Senses - Sight and Touch 

 

During March we will conclude our 5 Senses Theme with Sight and Touch. We will use our sense of 

touch to experiment different art mediums and have some super fun activities at the sensory table during 

this week. We will read Who’s Nose and Toes, explore animals with touch and sight, along with 

continuing to practice our fine motor with sensory puzzles. 

 

St. Patrick’s Day 

 

We will have some St. Patrick’s Day fun during this week! We will explore all things green, experiment 

with color mixing, hunt for some leprechauns and chase pots of gold.  

 

Easter 

 

We will close out March with our Easter theme.  We’ll bring in bunnies (not real), create with bright 

colors, work on our shapes and maybe sneak in an Easter Egg Hunt. 

 

Looks like we will have some cooler weather ahead of us, so remember to bring coats, hats and gloves.  

Please label everything the best you can.  

 

There is no school on Friday March 23rd through Monday April 1st for Spring Break.   

 

Please Note: No school Monday April 1st.  

 

We hope you have a wonderful and safe spring break wherever you are spending it! Look forward to 

hearing everyone’s fun stories of their trip and maybe seeing some pictures!  

 

 

Alli Skorla and Megan Zarling 


